CAP Minutes for meeting, September 9, 2015 (prepared by A. Borders, M. Marino)
Present: M. Benoit, A. Borders, K. Clark, F. Cooper, J. Day, M. Huguet-Jerez, J. Graham, J. Johnson, M. Marino, M. Paliwal, J. Palmgren, A. Peel, S. Schreiner 
1. J. Day nominated M. Marino to serve as chair for the 2015-2016 AY year; J. Graham seconded.  Motion approved unanimously.  

2. The chair (M. Marino) shared subcommittee group assignments for the Fall 2015 semester.

3. The chair (M. Marino) reviewed two pending charges carried over from last year: a) certificate programs and b) internships.  He informed the committee that he will send out information about the internships charge to review for next meeting.

4. The chair (M. Marino) reviewed the committee’s two new charges: a) a program revision and b) program approval policy.  He then introduced J. Palmgren to describe the program approval policy charge.

5. J. Palmgren explained reasons for a change to the program approval policy: a) there are differences between the policy and common practice, b) the policy currently requires 2 outside consultations, one of which seems unnecessary, c) academic units currently prepare 2 proposals, one for TCNJ and one for the NJ President’s Council, which seems like unnecessary work, d) there is currently no requirement for an assessment plan, and e) the policy may not cover interdisciplinary programs as well.  She passed out the proposed changes to the policy, which include a) reducing the number of steps from 12 to 9, b) only having 1 outside consultation, c) eliminating the possibility that academic programs will have to prepare two proposals, and d) consulting with AABOT as part of Step 2.
The committee discussed these proposed changes and asked J. Palmgren to clarify the proposed changes (including the current policy for comparison).  J. Day proposed and Marimar Hugeut-Perez seconded the motion to wait for a revised set of proposed changes before starting to seek testimony.  Approved unanimously.
6. Meeting adjourned at 2:00pm.
